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 Home of Viking Pride!  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Our HES Holiday Concert will take place on Thursday, December 1, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. in the High School West 

Gym.  It will feature the Voices of Vikings Choir and all students, K-5, performing a show called “Carols of the 

Bells”.  Please bring your friends and family and join us for this exciting night of music! 

 

All elementary students are required to participate in the concert performance, so please bring your child to 

his/her regular classroom no earlier than 6:45 p.m.  Students in “Voices of Vikings Choir” will meet in the HES 

music room at 6:40 p.m.   

 

Students are asked to wear their best dress clothes for our evening performance.   

 

The gymnasium doors will open to the audience no earlier than 6:30 p.m.  For your convenience, we will open 

both gym doors in the high school lobby at the same time.  PIE is also offering daycare for children 1 and older 

during the evening concert.   Please bring your children to the elementary gym any time after 6:30 p.m. to take 

advantage of this service.  (Free will donations will be accepted.) 

 

Those of you who are unable to attend the evening concert are welcome to join us in the HS West Gym for our 

dress rehearsal at 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 1st. 

 

The children and I are looking forward to seeing you all at our concert!  If you have any questions feel free to 

contact your child’s teacher or myself at the school. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Liz Fjerstad 

Hayfield Elementary Music 

fjersli@hayfield.k12.mn.us 

507-477-3236 

 

 

 

P.S.  All concert songs have been posted on my webpage for the children to practice as they can.  To access 

their songs, go to the menu, “music classes”, and select the grade level.  The password for all grade levels is 

“HESmusic”. 
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